DEVELOPMENT REVIEW BOARD MINUTES

OCTOBER 21, 2019

Members Present: Rich Lyon, Tony Higgs, Kyle Sipples, Barry Waldner, and Elizabeth Emmons

Meeting Convened at 7pm
Quorum Confirmed

‘No Action taken on the Appeal of Permit No. 2019-022 as it must be made in Environmental

Court.

Approved the Application of Anna Driscoll and Luke Allen for a Subdivision at 163 Higgins Hill
Road.

Tabled until Detember the review of Conditional Use Permit #2018-05-06.

Agreed that No Action be taken at 599 Portland Street as parking on the lot has come into
compliance with the original site plan and the operator of the business has assured the Board

that it will remainthat way going forward.

Approved the Application of R&R Vermont Management on behalf of Walgreens for signs at 502

Railroad Street.

, Meeting adjourned at 830pm



